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January 12th, 1935,

The Right Honourable Arthur Meighen, K. C., 
347 Bay Street,

Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. Meighen: Re Mackenzie v Carlyle

I enclose herewith copy of a fur­ther letter which I have written to Messrs. T.W. 
Garrett, Christie & Buckley, also their Original 
letter of November 21, 1934 addressed to yourself.

With kind regards, I am

Yours sincerely,
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